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Almost four thousand dollars... 

That's how much money folks in the La Crosse area donated Tuesday for the Moving Wall,
honoring soldiers killed in Vietnam. That total includes cash which was brought to Riverside
Park during the day Tuesday, and by passing the hat at the Bret Michaels concert that night.
The last-minute fund-raiser was organized to make up for the theft of one donation box which
was placed near the wall while it was on display for Oktoberfest. No arrest has been reported in
that theft.
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